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This year the Law Students’ Society is enjoying one of 
its most successful years. The interest taken by the students 
in the various activities around the Law School is very great 
with the meetings and various social events well attended.

This publication is in itself evidence of th a t enthusiasm 
shown by the student body. The Moot Courts are again in 
operation afte r a long period of inactivity. The various com­
mittees are under capable and efficient chairmen.

The Law School Ball and Dinner-Dance have been well 
attended and proved to be very successful. Debating is popular 
with both the students and the public.

The Executive of the Law Students’ Society view with 
pleasure the fact tha t many who were unaware th a t a Law 
School existed in Saint John are taking notice of th a t fact.

I t is the hope of the Executive th a t the Law Students 
continue to utilize the Society for better relations between 
themselves, the faculty and the public.

A. J. D.

DEBATING COMMITTEE
Debating as would seem natural at a Law School, forms an import­

ant part of our student activities. A debating society has existed in 
the Law School since the School’s formation.

In recent years U. N. B. has built an enviable reputation in inter­
collegiate debating but these have been only exhibition debates. The 
School was not a member of the M. I. D. L. and therefore was not 
eligible for the Maritime Debating Championship. This fall Oerard 
LaFoi^st and Ian Mackin represented the Law School at the M. I. 
D. L. conference held in Sackville. As a result the Law School is now 
a full-fledged member of the Maritime League.

There are three debates scheduled for the academic year, U. N. B., 
St. F. X. and Dalhousle being the opposing Universities. An exhibition 
Co-ed debate is scheduled for the month of January. This will be the 
first time in the history of the Law School that Co-eds have repre­
sented it in an intercollegiate debate.

O. L. F.
The Law School and “Up the Hill” had their first intercollegiate 

debate November 21 at Fredericton. The resolution was “Resolved, 
That Newfoundland Should Become a Province of Canada.” The Law 
School, represented by Bill Gibbon and Gordon Fairweather upheld the 
negative of the resolution. U. N. B. won by a two-one vote.

* • • * *
John Gillis and Dick McKinnon met a debating team from 3t. 

F. X. at Saint John on December 9. The Law School upheld the 
affirmative of the resolution, “Resolved That a Political Union of Can­
ada with the United States Be Accomplished.” St. F. X. in supporting 
the negative won the decision with a two-one vote.


